
Marion Satherley <marionawayfromhome@gmail.com>

Catherine Rd traffic hazard
2 messages

Moira Tilling <moiratilling@gmail.com> Thu, Aug 24, 2023 at 10:46 AM
To: MDCA <info@ourmapua.org>

I ask that the TDC cut the foliage that has grown up at the intersection of Catherine Rd and Mapua Drive right back so that any
vehicle entering the roundabout from Catherine Road be clearly visible to the driver coming up Mapua Drive from Mapua.

Because traffic from Catherine Road  is on the RHS of that part of Mapua Drive, cars on Mapua Drive have to give way to those
coming up from Catherine Rd. On two occasions, I didn’t notice a ute joining the roundabout at this point until it was on the
roundabout.

I think the problem is that the wrong sort of foliage has been planted there. The bigger bushes should be replaced by low ones.

Thank you,
Moira Tilling

Marion Satherley <marionawayfromhome@gmail.com> Mon, Aug 28, 2023 at 8:59 PM
To: Moira Tilling <moiratilling@gmail.com>

Good evening Moira,
At this evening's MDCA executive meeting your email regarding the hazard as a result of the growth on the foliage at the Catherine
Rd/Mapua Drive roundabout.  The meeting wondered whether you have made contact with TDC regarding this as tit was felt this
should be your first port of call.
If you haven't yet contacted TDC this can be done either via their email info@tasman.govt.nz or their App called 'Antenno'
If you have contacted TDC and you are not happy with the outcome, please contact me again with the details of their response so
MDCA can consider this at our next public meeting to be held on Monday 11th September.
Kind Regards 
Marion Satherley
Acting MDCA Secretary
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